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The Beeville ISD joint SHAC and SDFSC meeting was held on Monday, April 5, 2010 in 

the Beeville ISD Board Room.  In attendance were:  Becky Williams, Caleb Traylor, 

Megan Burris, CeCe Salazar, Sue Roberts, Karen Harvey, Veronica Alaniz, Samuel 

Castaneda, Marcie Mayfield, Debra Velasco, Karole Beasley, Sarah Jaure, and Cindy 

Clendennen 

 

Items on the agenda included: 

Walk Across Texas Challenge Update 

Worth the Wait- Sex Education Curriculum 

Title IV- SDFSC Program 

 

Walk Across Texas Challenge Update 
Becky Williams, FMC Consultant and Karen Harvey, TJES P.E. teacher explained their 

campuses have started the Walk Across Texas Challenge but not as widespread as 

originally planned.  Cindy Clendennen provided information at the district level in which 

two teams of 8, one at the administration building and one at the special ed. building have 

begun.  The administration team walked 133.80 miles while the staff at special ed.  

walked 116.97 miles the first week.  Both feel they will reach the goal by the end of the 8 

week period.   

 

Sex Education Curriculum 
The SHAC reviewed a grade 8 video from the curriculum Worth the Wait and felt the 

program would be very beneficial for students at Moreno Middle School.  Committee 

members also examined the curriculum and determined Worth the Wait would be an asset 

to the existing BISD sex education program.  The SHAC agreed to recommend to the 

Board of Trustees the curriculum to be implemented in grades 7 and 8 during the 2010 – 

2011 school year.  The SHAC will review materials for grade 6 and high school to 

determine if implementation at those grade levels would be beneficial as well.  Mrs. 

Clendennen will share information about the curriculum and present the recommendation 

to the School Board at the June School Board meeting. 

 

Title IV- SDFSC Program 

Mrs. Clendennen shared with the SHAC and SDFSC that Title IV funds will no longer be 

offered through NCLB after this school year.  Activities to be affected include, Red 

Ribbon Week activities (red ribbons for the school and community), funding for the Teen 

Leadership program at MMS, student drug survey offered in grades 6, 8, and 10,  

Motivational Productions presentations for students, and campus security.  Some of these 

expenses such as Teen Leadership at MMS and campus security will be included in the 

local budget in order for the service to continue.    

 



Without further business the meeting adjourned at approximately 12:45 pm. 

 

Submitted by: 

Cindy Clendennen   


